

GENERAL BUSINESS:

- Don agreed that this will be a big year. He personally thanked John for all his work with RADSPA and thanked previous Committee members.
- Offer from RBC received, a partial DA in previous years had lapsed. We need to consider the RBC offer by researching and evaluating all costs and compare to the ARTC location before the Committee can make a decision.
- ClubGrants next milestone is 31 December 2015
- The grants already received are not dependent on pool location although a change would require approval.

QUESTIONS FROM THE FLOOR:

Question: where is the ARTC Site?

Answer: Caalong Street cul-de-sac past the school.

Question: is the focus on ARTC or RBC?

Answer: we need to investigate the cost effectiveness of RBC, concerns about 3 phase power costs.

Question: are there any opportunities to use solar power now there are new solar batteries?
(both sites)

Answer: we are getting help from a local specialist in renewables as to the best option as our biggest cost is energy and ongoing costs need to be reduced as much as possible.

Comparisons needed for best way to go, possible 30-40% reduction in ongoing power costs, viability is the main goal.

Question: have we thought about using certification if a new DA is required for RBC as it would be quicker than going through Council?

Answer: we will take that suggestion on board.

MEETING CLOSED: 7.50pm Next meeting: TBA